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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bhutan to the United Nations and other 

International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Implementation Support 
Unit of the Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention,  and has the honor to transmit herewith duly 
completed annual reporting form for Bhutan on Article VII of the Convention for the year 2024, 
for submission to the Committee on Cooperative Compliance of the Convention.  

 
The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bhutan to the United Nations and other 

International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 
Implementation Support Unit of the Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention, assurances of its 
highest consideration. 
 

 Geneva, 22 April 2025 
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